
From: Jim Guest  
Sent: 21 July 2020 16:03 
To: Rebekah Morgan <rebekah.morgan@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Cc: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Discharge of Condition 4, planning permission 19/00607/F [EWR2 Temp compound A1] 
 
Hi Rebekah, 
  
The temporary lighting scheme for the site has been reviewed and I am happy to discharge this 
condition with no further comments. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Jim 
  
Jim Guest 
Environmental Protection Officer 
  
Regulatory Services & Community Safety 
Cherwell District Council 
 


